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Seminar Topic:  

Hong Kong Tax Environment in the Post- Base erosion and profit 
shifting (BEPS) Era 

 

  

 
 

 

 

The Department of Accountancy has invited Mr. Fergus Wong, FCCA to come to 
campus to conduct a professional seminar for our alumni and students! 

  

Fergus has been in professional practice for many years and has served as the 
chairman of ACCA in 2014-15. He is now the tax director in one of the Big4 
accounting firm. 

 

With Fergus's rich experience in providing tax training and in-house tax technical 
support within accountancy professional firms, the Department believes all the 
participants can benefit from getting updates and the latest information on Hong Kong 
tax and international tax issues during the seminar. 
  
 
 


